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August 31, 2022 
 
 
 
Granada Hills South Neighborhood Council 
11024 Balboa Boulevard, Box 767 
Granada Hills, CA 91344 
 
Dear Granada Hills South Neighborhood Council, 
 
Thank you for the invitation to attend your Town Hall on Sunday, September 18, 
2022. Unfortunately, a Los Angeles World Airports (LAWA) representative is unable 
to attend, but I am pleased to provide this information in response to community 
questions about the proposed Home Depot in Granada Hills and its perceived 
impact to their current location on Van Nuys Airport (VNY) property.  

Although LAWA is not involved with Home Depot’s new proposed location nor can 
we, on their behalf, speak about their long-term plans for the Van Nuys site (located 
at 16800 Roscoe Boulevard), we understand that there are community concerns 
that the Van Nuys location could be used for airport operations. I would like to 
clarify that the site of their current store at VNY is zoned only for commercial use. 
Therefore, the land cannot be utilized for aviation use, including the placement of 
hangars, aircraft, or any related activity.  

We remain committed to being a transparent neighbor in the community and we 
welcome the opportunity to provide a presentation regarding this issue at a regular 
Granada Hills South Neighborhood Council meeting in the future. Please feel free to 
contact me at mreyes2@lawa.org if the Neighborhood Council would like to arrange 
a presentation or if you have questions regarding this letter. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter and I wish you a great meeting. 

Sincerely,  

 
Max Reyes 
Legislative Representative 
Los Angeles World Airports 
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